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I would like to see an end to caged chickens, I participated in two public questionnaires last year 
posted by the government, I don’t know what the results were or why we had to provide two 
submissions? We never got the results?  
 
It’s unnatural, unhealthy to humans and cruel. It’s not necessary to farm this way the only benefit 
is maximum profits. This is not how we want our food grown. 
 
We must stop treating animals like they are a product, they have needs which could be met and 
eggs will still be laid there is no need to be cruel about it, it’s plain greed. 


